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ZIMBABWE

19 June, 2023
PUBLIC NOTICE

UPDATE ON COVID-19 REQUIREMENTS AT THE ZIMBABWE'S PORTS
OF ENTRY

Following the release of a statement by the World Health Organization
(WHO) indicating that COVID-19 no longer constitutes a Public Health
Emergency of International Concern, the Government of Zimbabwe has
accordingly lifted all COVID-19 containment measures including the
mandatory wearing of face masks with effect from 9 May 2023.

Therefore, all travelers to Zimbabwe from all countries across the world are
no longer required to produce COVID-19 vaccination certificates at the
country’s ports of entry or other public facilities in the country:

Further interaction with the Consulate remains possible via the following
communication platforms:

o Facebook page: Zimbabweconsulate Boeing Road Bedfordview

o Twitter: Zimbabweconsulatejhb

o WhatsApp: +27828249435

¢ Email: admin@zimbabweconsulate.co.za

e Website: www.zimbabweconsulate.co.za

E. Phiri
Consul General
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